From: <u>Hill, Shannon</u>
To: <u>Janet Kan</u>

Subject: RE: Google Downtown West Mixed-use Project (SUPPORT)

Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 12:07:07 PM

Dear Janet Kan,

Thank you for your comments on the Draft EIR for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project is located at the following link: www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject.

The tentative schedule for the project is to go to the Planning Commission and City Council in late Spring/early Summer 2021.

Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at <u>downtownwestadminrecord.com</u>. The City cannot guarantee that any personal identifying information will be removed from public records.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Janet Kan

Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2020 5:55 PM **To:** Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Google Downtown West Mixed-use Project (SUPPORT)

[External Email]

Shannon,

I am writing to show support for the Google Downtown West Mixed-use Project. I work in San Jose and often go to the SAP center for Sharks games and Disney Ice events with my family. The area wasn't the nicest and safest at night. After reviewing the submitted plans, I believe this project will beautify the area and make it more pedestrian and family friendly. Moreover, the sustainability components in the project will greatly reduce carbon footprint and help us fight climate change.

The area currently don't have many residential units. The residential units planned in this project will

help relieve housing shortage in the area. I hope a good portion of the new residential and retail units will be offered below market rates to existing residents and businesses first to keep them in the area. These residents and businesses make the community unique.

I cannot wait to see this project being constructed and fully support the project!

Janet Kan

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.